Notice of Variances and Waivers

DEPARTMENT OF FINANCIAL SERVICES
Division of State Fire Marshal
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that on February 05, 2025, the Department of Financial Services, Division of State Fire Marshal (Department), received a petition for Michael Telesca of the City of Cocoa Beach Fire Department. The Petition requests the following: That Michael Telesca be granted his fire safety inspector 1 certification running from December 31, 2024 and good until December 31, 2028.

A copy of the Petition for Variance or Waiver may be obtained by contacting: Sarah Marcos: Sarah.Marcos@myfloridacfo.com
